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The Coach House continues to be closed for renovations 
 
The restoration of Bowring Park and Buildings should now commence in October 2018.  There was  
a delay due to drainage issues which have now been resolved. Currently clarification of the project 
is being discussed with companies who have tendered for the work. I am sure all appreciate best 
to be clear and get things right from the start rather than a rushed job. 
 
We now look forward to seeing the work for the restoration of Bowring Park Estate and buildings 
commence  and working towards it’s future sustainability. 

 
There will be lots of additional opportunities for the local community to get involved as the 
project progresses; you could volunteer with the Friends of Bowring Park to assist in our well 
established Annual Events Programme, get involved in the restoration of the historic gardens at 
Bowring with support from specialist professionals employed through the grant.  There will also 
be a host of new activities you could engage in such as heritage walks & talks, children’s, family 
and youth activities, as well as arts and cultural activities. For further information and to register 
your interest please contact Philip Hurst KMBC 0151 443 2842 or email 
philiphurst@knowsley.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 

NOSH N NATTER 
 

The next  date for Nosh n Natter is Monday 24th September to be held in a local Pub. Lorraine will 
contact all Nosh n Natter regulars anybody else who wishes to join us please contact me on 
prfriendsofbowringpark@hotmail.co.uk 
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